ROAD HAZARD

One LANE MARINA Drive

1508 SIGN

EVERY TUES/WED TRUCK PARKS TO DECIVEY





Truck s'is BLOCK STREET WHILE BOAT HOUSE DELIVERY MADE

TRASIL



**September 21, 2015** 

**Elvira Hallinan, Manager Alamitos Bay Marina**205 N. Marina Drive
Long Beach, California 90803

Dear Ms. Hallinan,

We extend our deepest apologies and regrets for the trash and debris resulting from this Saturday's Long Beach Ronald McDonald House Car Show. The inconvenience and extra time the Marine Patrol had to take to address this unfortunate incident is recognized and truly appreciated.

Alamitos Bay Landing is a beautiful Landmark that should be treated with great care and respect. Although our intentions were to leave the site in pristine condition, we accept that this was not achieved. As the Executive Director and Event Coordinator of the Long Beach Ronald McDonald House, we would also like to provide letters of apologies to the Alamitos Bay yacht owners and businesses negatively affected by the condition.

Please know that upon hearing about the issue, representatives from the Long Beach Ronald McDonald House returned to the site to empty overflowing trash cans and do a final sweep of the premises. We are aware that our representative spoke to at least one yacht owner and extended an apology in person.

If there are additional actions we should plan to take or if you would like to speak to us directly, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerest Apologies,

Cheri Bazley

Executive Director

Long Beach Ronald McDonald House

(562)285-4310

CBazley@rmhcsc.org

Aldeana Frazell

**Event Coordinator** 

Long Beach Ronald McDonald House

(562)285-4308

AFrazell@rmhcsc.org



PRIVATE USE PUBLIC-PROPERTY

